20 September, 2024

Statement from Australian Community Media spokesperson:

ACM is proud of its journalists and the work they do every day to keep regional
Australians informed. We have a business to run, the ABC has taxpayer dollars to
spend and we have no further comment, especially on the shortcomings of

competitors.



